
River Birch Board Members Special Meeting Minutes 

June 20, 2024 

The Board consisting of Mike Rodgerson, Linda Hess, Joe Knox, Eumeka Dudley and Steve Carty voted 
unanimously to accept the resignation of Mat Szabo from the HOA Board and from the Vice President 
position. 

The Board (noted above) approved taking Mat Szabo off the First Bank bank accounts. 

The Board (noted above) approved Steve Carty as Vice President. 

The Board (noted above) approved adding Steve Carty as an authorized signer on the bank accounts at 
First Bank. 

Submitted by Linda Hess, June 23, 2024 


